
Florida Department of Transportation 

Public Hearing 
SR 109 (University Boulevard) Jurisdictional Transfer  

Limits:  Tanglewood Lane to  
Approximately 500’  South of Merrill Road 

CONTACT: 
Justin Bellot, RCI Coordinator 

1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2007 

Lake City, FL  32025 

Phone:  386-758-3774

Justin.bellot@dot.state.fl.us 

Thursday, April 27, 2023 
FDOT Jacksonville Urban Office Training Building 

2198 Edison Avenue 

Jacksonville, FL  32204 
 

AGENDA 
 

6:00 P.M.—Presentation and Public Comment Period 

The Florida Department of Transportation proposes to road 

transfer jurisdiction of State Road 109 (locally known as      

University Boulevard) from State to City of Jacksonville        

jurisdiction. 

The proposed transfer of jurisdiction limits are from Tangle-

wood Lane to approximately 500 feet south of Merrill Road.  

The roadway ID for SR 109 (University Boulevard) is ID 

72110000—Milepost 0.000 to 1.688. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 

national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 

The public hearing presentation and exhibits can be viewed 

after the hearing on: 

 Project Website: 

https://nflroads.com/UniversityJurisdictionalTransfer 

 

We Welcome Your     
Comments 

FDOT remains committed to working 

with all project stakeholders.  There 

are many ways to provide comments: 

• Fill out a speaker card and make a 

verbal statement during the    

public comment period. 

• Complete a written comment 

form and drop it in the comment 

box provided at the public      

hearing. 

• Mail or email your comments to 

the FDOT Program Manager,    

Justin Bellot at the address  

shown below. 
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Follow Us On 

All comments postmarked on or     

before May 8, 2023 will be             

documented as part of the public 

hearing record. 




